Reference: FOI1.13069.23

Subject: Health Board’s Hepatitis B and C Elimination Plan

Date of Request: | 7 November 2023

Requested:

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, can you please provide me with a copy of the Health
Board’s Hepatitis B and C Elimination Plan, which was submitted to Welsh Government in the
summer?

Response:

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that a draft version of the requested document
has been sent to the Welsh Government (WG) for their comments before being finalised; at this
stage, the UHB does not hold a final version of the document. The UHB does hold a draft version
but as a result of an unexpected staff absence, the document cannot currently be accessed, due to
it being stored locally on the staff member’s PC.

The UHB is unable to confirm when the staff member will return to work. However, it will be in a
position to progress your request upon their return.

In the interim period, we recommend that you contact the Freedom of Information Team in WG,
who should be able to help you with your enquiry. Contact details are as follows:-

Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales or alternatively, you can contact: Freedom of Information
Officer, Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ.
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